Grande Prairie
Children’s Choir

Winter Semester Begins on Tuesday,
January 22 in Flossmoor

GPCC offers an outstanding choral experience
for students from 5 to 18 years old in a fun,
safe, and musical atmosphere. Come out and
see how great singing in a choir can be!

gpchildrenschoir.wordpress.com
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